
Munro Township Regular Board Meeting 
August 12th, 2025 

Munro Township Hall 
 

Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Don Tracey and Al Antkoviak. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda:  Don Tracey made the motion to approve the August 12th, 2025 Agenda, supported by 
Cheryl Dotski.  Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Don Tracey made the motion to approve the July 8th 2025 Regular 
Meeting Minutes, supported by Al Antkoviak.  Motion carried.   
 
Payment of Bills:  Keith Ginop made the motion to pay the August 2025 bills in the amount of 
$7,510.06, supported by Al Antkoviak.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:  Fire Board:  Fire runs and payment of bills MTA: Presentation from Enbridge. 
Cheboygan County Road Commission Meeting:  No update. 
 
Unfinished Business:  The speed sign is still not working, waiting on replacement parts. 
 
New Business:  The annual reimbursement check from the State of Michigan to cover the Liquor 
Fund is late, Motion by Mary Bur to transfer $700.00 from General Fund to Liquor Fund, 
supported by Keith Ginop.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment:  Commissioner Jeff Ostman gave a brief update: County Audit complete and 
they are in good fiscal shape, applications for FEMA money have been submitted, several new 
vehicles have been purchased to replace aging Sherriff Department vehicles. 
 
Bill Hartwig supplied copies of the DLIA Newsletter, spoke of the potential for a boat washing 
station at the Douglas Lake Boat Ramp and continued discussion on paving the Douglas Lake 
Boat Ramp. 
 
 Adjournment: Motion by Al Antkoviak to adjourn the meeting.  Supported by Don Tracey.   All 
in favor, meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


